Dear Early Years Parents,

Thank you so much for your continued support and enthusiasm for home learning throughout our 'Growing' topic. I hope you are still finding the home learning materials straightforward and easy to set up, but do let me know if you have any difficulty.

This half term our topic is Summer. I am starting this topic with a

This half term our topic is Summer. I am starting this topic with a themed week on 'Bubbles' - something fun to do on a sunny Summer day, and a nice way to explain social distancing to young children, rolled into one! I am hoping this lovely weather will continue and we can explore our experiences of Summer with the help of the sunshine. We will move on to talking about stories and our own experiences of summer and holidays, ending the school year with some reflections and looking to the future.

I am sharing my curriculum map as usual, to give you an idea of how this half term might normally look in school. This is more skillsbased than activity-based, as we try to fit the skills in to the children's interests as organically as possible.

From1st June onwards I will be teaching in the classroom as well as remotely, so I apologise in advance if I'm not as prompt with email responses, but know I am here to support you all and I will reply to everyone. The home learning provision on the website will continue and I love to hear from you all, so do keep in touch and let us know what you are up to. If you have any questions about the tasks or resources, or if you need any support or advice please do ask and I will do my best.

Hoping you are all still keeping safe and well, and making the most of the situation we all find ourselves in.

Keep Smiling! Mrs Ainslie